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Comments: Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project chills me to the bone to think that a company is going to

create more DEADLY pollution instead of taking the responsibility of cleaning up a small part of the damage done

in the Western states. I have seen some of the mine sites left "as is" by the proprietor when it was no longer

profitable. This is understandable in the days of westward expansion, but we should have learned that there is a

high price to pay, and very few people who will profit from, farther destruction of the Wilderness. Beyond the local

damage that a mine will cause, there is potentially much more downstream damage that will occur, and possibly

worst of all would be the forest damage incurred just to get to the mine(s). I would hope that the Forest Service

will Deny This Permit!


